
Summary Notes – October 18, 2017 
Savannah River Site (SRS) Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) 

Facilities Disposition & Site Remediation (FDSR) Committee Meeting 
 
The SLM Committee held a meeting on Wednesday, October 18, 2017, from 6:30 – 8:20 pm, at 
the Department of Energy Meeting Center in Aiken, SC. It was also streamed online via YouTube 
and posted to the CAB website and YouTube channel. The purpose of this meeting was to receive 
updates on the Point of Contact status. There was also time set aside for committee discussion 
and public comments. 
 
Attendees: 
 
CAB: 
Eleanor Hopson 
Daniel Kaminski 
Robert Smith 
Nina Spinelli 
Joyce Underwood 

 DOE/Contractors/Others: 
Avery Hammett, DOE-SR 
James Tanner, S&K 
Federica Staton, S&K 
Chelsea Gitzen, S&K 

 Agency Liaisons: 
None 
 
Stakeholders: 
Janie Scott, GA WAND 
Natalie Herrington, GA 
WAND 
Jim Tisaranni 

 
Committee Welcome: Daniel Kaminski, CAB Member 

CAB member Kaminski welcomed everyone to the meeting.  
 

Point of Contact Status Update: Avery Hammett, DOE-SR 
Ms. Hammett reviewed the current projects related to the committee prevue.  
 

Q&A Session 
CAB member Spinelli asked if there will be another REMOP meeting. Deidra Lloyd, EPA, 
answered that there is another REMOP meeting on November 27th with two in the morning and 
two in the afternoon. Janie Scott read the schedule into record as 9:30 AM, 10:30 AM, 1 PM, 4 
PM, and 6 PM at the Burke County Library in Waynesboro.  
 
CAB member  
 

Committee Discussion: Final Approved FFA Appendix E 
CAB member Kaminski opened up discussion on this presentation.  
 
CAB member Spinelli asked about previous recommendations on the topic of the 30 day public 
comment, which Ms. Hammett noted she would find out.  
 

Committee Discussion: State Oversight of Cleanup 
CAB member Kaminski opened up discussion on this presentation. He noted that he is a big fan 
of SC DHEC for holding DOE’s feet to the fite and gave them further accolades for their mission 
and accomplishments within the state of SC.  
 
CAB member Kaminski also noted that committee business could not be done because a quorum 
wasn’t reached, and further went on to state that if anyone who is a member of any committee 
but doesn’t attend, they should remove themselves from that committee.  
 



Public Comment 
None.  
 
~Meeting Adjourned 
 


